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August 14, 2018 

Please join us on Tuesday, August 28, for a neighborhood 
“walk and talk” on 177th Ave NE 

 

Please join King County 
Wastewater Treatment Division 
on Tuesday, August 28 from 
5:30 – 6:30 p.m. for a “walk and 
talk” on 177th Ave NE.  
 
 
Project staff will walk the route 
for the Lake Hills and NW Lake 
Sammamish Sewer Upgrade 
Project with neighbors. See 
map on the back side of this 
page. 
 
During the walk, the team will 
share the detailed route for the 
sewer upgrade, discuss what to 
expect during construction and 
answer questions. 
 
 
 
We’ll walk rain or shine, so please dress for the weather and wear sturdy shoes 
for walking.  
 
To request special accommodations, please contact Kelly Foley, 
kelly.foley@kingcounty.gov or 206-477-8621. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For more information 
Contact Kelly Foley at 206-477-8621 or kelly.foley@kingcounty.gov.  
Sign up for text alerts. Text KING REDMONDSEWER to 486-311.  
Visit the project Web page at www.kingcounty.gov/LkHills-LkSam.  
 

King County staff hold neighborhood “walk and talks” to 

help residents understand how projects will affect their 

street. 
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177th Ave NE walk and talk map 
 

 
 
 
 

Meet at the corner 

of 177th Ave NE 

and NE 36th St at 

5:30 p.m. ( ) 

We’ll walk south on 

177th St NE for a 

total of 0.4 miles. 

We’ll wrap up at 

6:30 p.m. near the 

intersection with NE 

33rd Pl. ( ) 

N 


